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Dear Parents 

It is hard to believe that we only have 14 more school days before we break up for the 

Christmas holidays. 

Some reminders for events that are happening over the next three weeks. 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 1st December 2021 

PYJAMA DAY 

Come to school wearing your 

‘Pyjamas’. 

Bring your favourite book and teddy! 

We will spend the day listening to, 

reading and acting out our favourite 

stories. 

 

 

Wednesday 1st December 2021 

OPEN MORNING 

New Reception 2022 

Visitors welcome from 9.30am to 

11.00am. 

Come along and see the school in 

action. 

COVID 19 restrictions may apply if 

cases in school should increase. 

 

 

 

Wednesday 8th December 2021 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER 

DAY 

Come to school wearing your 

‘Christmas Jumper’. 

The Children are invited to come to 

school wearing a Christmas jumper 

(with jeans or tracksuit bottoms) 

 

 

Wednesday 8th December 2021 

CHRISTMAS DINNER 

DAY 

Children who normally have packed 

lunch are invited to join us for 

Christmas Dinner. 

COST £2.40 

Please send money to the school 

office by Friday 3rd December 2021 
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        Thursday 9th December 2021 

SLEEP OVER 

Plans are in place for us to re-

introduce our termly sleep over for 

children in Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and 

Year 6. 

COST £10.00 per child 

A further letter will be sent out next 

week. 

 

 

Tuesday 14th December 2021 

NATIVITY 

2pm 

Come and join us with EYFS, Year 1 

and Year 2 as they lead us with  

‘Christmas Presence’ 

A time for us to share in the joy of 

the Christmas Story. 

All are welcome. 

COVID 19 restrictions may apply if 

cases in school should increase. 

 

 

Wednesday 15th December 2021 

PARTY DAY 

Come to school wearing your Party 

Clothes 

The Children are invited to come to 

school wearing their Party Clothes. 

A further letter will be sent out 

about party food to be sent into 

school. 
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Break up for 

Christmas Holidays 

Thursday 16th December 

2021 @ 1.30pm 

 


